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School Newsletter 
Easter Newsletter 2022 

 

 

 

Dear families,  

Doesn’t time fly!? We now approach the end of the Spring term at 

Keelham; a term which has been packed full of enrichment opportunities 

for our children. We have had a whole school visit to Thornton library; 

celebrated World Book Day; hosted our first ever Spelling Bee; our Year 5 

and 6 class spent the day at Yorkshire Wildlife Park; we have been 

‘wowed’ again by our mathematicians who have taken part in our various 

challenges; our Year 3 and 4 class travelled to Malham for their first 

school residential and our Year 1 and 2 class have had special visitors to 

look after in their classroom.  

Thank you for attending our Parents’ meetings over the past two 

weeks.  As always, almost every parent and carer came along to meet 

with the class teachers and to have a look at the children’s work.  We 

hope you found the sessions helpful, we certainly did.  

I would again like to thank both the Governing Body and the FKPA for 

their continuing hard work on behalf of us all. Members of both give up 

their free time to ensure our children are given the best opportunities 

whilst studying at Keelham. 

I would like to personally wish you all a lovely, relaxing, Easter holiday. 

We look forward to welcoming our pupils back into school on Monday 

25th April.  

Mr Hunter  

Remaining school holiday dates… 

Term Time First day of term Last day of term 

Summer 1 Monday 25th April 2022 Thursday 26th May 2022 

Summer 2 Wednesday 8th June 2022 Tuesday 26th July 2022 

Our remaining INSET days are: 

• Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th June 2022.  
 

Please check Class Dojo and the school website for key dates. 
 

We work hard to continue to improve our attendance! 

The class with the best attendance since September is our Adventurers Class – well 

done to all of them. 

 A special well done to the 6 children across school who have achieved 100% 

attendance since the beginning of the school year. This is a fantastic achievement 

given the challenges everyone continues to face!  

We want to improve our whole attendance over the next term so that it reaches and 

surpasses our target of 97%. We have already sent communication out on our 

attendance strategy this week and will continue to support families.    

 

Thank you! 

Thank you for your generosity 

this week. We hope the children 

love reading their new books.  

We have raised over £370 in 

rewards to spend on new books 

for school.  

http://www.keelhamprimary.co.uk/
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Inside Keelham… 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Coming next half term in English…                                                                

    Adventurers                     Explorers                         Discoverers                       Pioneers 
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